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4th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 6 production of “Cinderella Rockefeller” 
 

Thursday 14th July 7pm  
 
You are warmly invited to attend Year 6’s production of “Cinderella Rockefeller”. We will not be 
issuing tickets, but we do need to know how many chairs to put out for the audience. Please 
complete the form below to indicate how many people would like to attend. Please note there 
is a maximum of 4 per family in the first instance.  
Any younger siblings of Year 6 pupils will watch the dress rehearsal with the rest of the school 
on Wednesday afternoon at 1.30pm.  
If you are unable to attend the evening performance, you are welcome to join the school for 
the dress rehearsal.   
 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs G Hillier 
Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To: Mrs Hillier 
Re: Year 6 production  
 
Childs Name ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please allocate _____ seats for us at the Year 6 dress rehearsal on Wednesday afternoon.  
 
Please allocate _____ seats for us at the Year 6 production on Thursday evening.  
 
 
 
 
Signed  ________________________________________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 


